
R. C. Lindsey PTO Minutes 

April 3, 2020 8:45 (Zoom Meeting) 

 

I. Call to Order, PTO Board in attendance, Michelle Wiece, Katy Cullis and 
Lynn Barras and 11 PTO members.  

II. Teacher Requests - none 

III. Principal’s Update – none 

IV. Vote for 2020/2021 PTO Board 
1. A link to vote for the 2020/2021 PTO Board was sent to the following people for voting 
(through Sign-up Genius): 

1. Misty Caudill 
2. Shelley Gierman 
3. Elizabeth Randau 
4. Genevieve Duxbury 
5. Becky Ohlsen 
6. Danielle Pitcock 
7. Jill Wierzbivki 
8. Natalie Lafferty 
9. Lauren Boukis 
10. Terrance Delaine  
11. Andrea Milnar 
12. Katy Cullis 
13. Danna Geraci 

 
2. Thirteen votes were cast and confirmed the 2020/2021 PTO Board as follows: 

1. President: Michelle Wiece 
2. Vice President: Genevieve Duxbury 
3. Treasurer: Katy Cullis (second term) 
4. Secretary: Elizabeth Randau 

 
3. First Day of School boxes on hold until teachers are confirmed for each grade level and a 
list can be created.  The company is pressuring us to order now – but will wait for final direction 
to order (unless there is a no risk return on deposit) 

 

4. Restricted Funds – Katy spoke with Mrs. Bellan and they came up with a list of recess 
items to buy with the funds including sidewalk chalk, basketball nets, balls, ring toss.  Board will 



purchase items.  Board does not need to vote on each item being purchased.  Board will 
purchase items for 2020/2021 school year. 
 

V. Any ideas for school spirit over the next few months – let Michelle and Shelley know.  Can be 
posted to social media.  Danna suggested creating a time capsule with information about the 
quarantine. 

 


